
National Directory Assistance, LLC 

April 18, 2002 

Mr. Dan Hoppe 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Regulatory Oversight 
Attn: Tariff Section 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Dear Mr. Hoppe: 

Pursuant to discussions with Nancy Pruitt, we are enclosing an original and six (6) copies of 
National Directory Assistance, LLC' s Application Form for Authority To Provide Interexchange 
Telecommunications Service Within The State of Florida. So that our records will be complete, 
please date stamp the extra copy of this transmittal letter and return in the enclosed envelope. 
Also enclosed is a check for $250 made payable to the Florida Public Service Commission to 
cover the filing fee. 

Any questions regarding this Application or proposed tariff should be directed to Todd H. Lowe, 
President, Visiology, Inc. 16061 Camel Bay Drive, Northport, Alabama 35475 who may be 
reached via telephone at (205) 330-1701. 

Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

,us - 
;A F Thomas F. Speed Jr 
:MP ____ President 
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